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RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 
301 Iven Avenue 

Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 
(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 687-8852 

             
William A. Colarulo 

Police Superintendent 
 

 
TO: A Staff Traffic Committee Meeting was held on January 17, 2012 and was attended by 

William Colarulo, Police Superintendent, Steve Norcini, Paul Bazik and Bill Cassidy of 
Public Works, Sergeant Christopher Flanagan and Officer Mark Stiansen of Traffic 
Safety, Mary Ann Donnelly, Secretary, and Helen Grillo, representative of A Better 
Chance in Wayne, Pennsylvania. 

 
RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL 

       ROOM, TUESDAY, January 17, 2012. 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
1. Deirdre Collins from “A Better Chance” requests a 5K run. 

 
Helen Grillo from A Better Chance in Radnor will be hosting a 5K Run/Walk with a tentative 
date of Sunday, May 20, 2012.  Staff Traffic reviewed the route and made suggestions 
concerning route safety.  It was recommended that Ms. Grillo speak with St. Katharine of 
Siena Church so there will be no conflict with their Sunday services.  This item will be 
revisited at the February 21, 2012 Staff Traffic meeting.  

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

2. Continued discussion regarding the intersection of Lowrys Lane at Conestoga Road. 
 
The Public Works Department will meet with Commissioner Fisher to discuss paint markings 
at Conestoga Road and Lowrys Lane. 


